# **DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU**

# **Revision Sheet (Half Yearly Examination)**

**Session:-** (2018 – 2019)

Class – IV SUB:- English

**Topic:- MCB** (Amazing Plants, Banyan Deer, Binker, Ah Ming: The Dragon who grew), **Lit.**(The case of Bank Robber, Dr. Doolittle meets Pushmi Pullyu), **Workbook** (3, 4, 5), **Novel**(Sindbad The Sailor, The Story Of Ali Baba And The Forty Thieves), **Grammar**(Kinds of Verbs, Subject Verb Agreement, Degree of comparison of Adjectives, Nouns – Number, Noun – Gender), **Comprehension passage** (Unseen and seen), **Comprehension poem** (Unseen), **Creative Writing** (Paragraph writing, letter writing).

# Q1. Read the passage carefully and answer the following questions:-

Flurry was a little lamb. He was very weak and small because he ate little. He lived with his huge family in Mr. Pinto's farm.

One day, Mr. Pinto came to meet the flock of sheep with tears in his eyes. He said "Sorry friends, but you will understand that I am too old. I cannot look after such a huge farm. I am going away to spend my life with my grand children. I will miss you all."

Then Mr. Pinto picked up Flurry and hugged him. He carried him to Mr Paul, the new owner and said, "This is the little lamb I was talking about. He is Flurry. He doesn't eat much. Please take special care of him."

Mr Pinto left. The next morning Mr. Paul came to say good morning to everyone along with his wife. Mrs. Paul brought some more companions..... a family of pigeons, a litter of kittens, a herd of cows, a brood of chicks and formed a big family. She observed that Flurry was sad and sitting alone in a corner. She patted him and said, "Don't worry little one, If you will eat properly and become strong. I promise you, I'll convince Mr Pinto to return to the farm and stay with us." Flurry started eating everything with interest and realized that everything tasted good. Then one morning Mr. Paul greeted everybody and Flurry rose to greet him. He looked very big and strong now.

# A. Choose the correct option.

Flurry was a

a.

<b>y</b>		
(i) lamb	(ii) calf	(iii) kitten

b. He was weak and small because

- (i) he did exercise
- (ii) he ran a lot
- (iii) he ate little
- B. Who was Mr. Paul?
- C. Who were the new companions of Flurry?

#### Q2. Read the poem carefully

She tosses me the ball. I toss it book to Sis.

She throws it really high: "Let's see you catch this".

The sun is in my eyes, where is that ball now?

I've got to spot the ball and catch it somehow.

I'm waiting and waiting. My glove is waiting too.

I'm looking up not looking down. I left on my left shoe.

I'm diving towards the ground. My arms are stretched out straight.

I open up my glove, but I'm afraid that I'm too late.

I can't believe my eyes, I think I see the ball!

It's nestled in my glove, I caught it after all!

I hear my sister cheering. She saw my super catch.

But Fido stole the ball from me. He thinks we're praying fetch!

A. Who was Fido?

a. sis b. dog

B. Write four rhyming words from the poem.

#### Q3. Read the passage given below and answer the following questions.

Ah Ming was a dragon – a very large, green and black dragon. When he breathed, he puffed out a lot of smoke as if he had a great fire inside him. His eyes shone like rubies and his tail seemed to stretch for miles and miles.

However, he had not always been so large and imposing. When he was only a few years old he was very small and thin, with no tail at all. In fact, his mother was quite ashamed of him." I do wish Ah Ming would grow a little", she said to other dragons. "No one will ever be frightened of him. He will never be able to fight battles or look impressive in a procession." This made Ah Ming very unhappy. He started to hide himself among the rocks and trees where no one could see him and one day he decided to run away.

- i. Who was Ah Ming?
- ii. Why was his mother ashamed of him?
- iii. Why did he decide to run away?

# Q4. Answer the following questions:-

- i. Why do flies go to Venus flytrap?
- ii. Why could no one identify the robber?
- iii. What are the qualities you would look for in a friend?
- iv. Who was Morgiana? How did she help Ali Baba out of all troubles in the story?

#### Q5. Change the number in the following sentences

- a. Child is playing in the park.
- b. Ox is ploughing in the field.
- c. A baby is crying loudly.

#### Q6. Change the gender in the following sentences

- 1. Emperor is riding on the horse.
- 2. Waiter is serving in the hotel.
- 3. A witch has a dreadful appearance.

### Q7. Identify the kinds of verbs in the following sentences.

- a. My sister has a beautiful gown.
- b. A policemen caught the thief.
- c. I am doing my work.

<b>Q8.</b>	Fill in the blanks with the correct form of verb given in the bracket		
a.	Theycricket daily. (play/plays)		
b.	Each girl in the classpresent. (is/are)		
c.	Youmy best friend (am/are)		
Q9.	Fill in the blanks using correct degree of adjectives by choosing the word from the bracket		
	a. Sudhanshu is theboy in the class. (good)		
	b. Ridhmia is than Shruti. (beautiful)		
	c. Kirti is agirl. (slim)		
Q10.	Replace the underlined words with correct homophone		
	i. I have to <u>right</u> that letter.		
	ii. No one <u>nose</u> the truth.		
Q11.	Write a letter to your friend inviting him/her for a family picnic.		
Q12.	Write a paragraph in 70-80 words on the topic:-		
	My School.		
	[name, classes, students, teachers, activities, competition, respect, honour, best school]		